
News Alert

January is a Busy Month for Meetings at City Hall

Tomorrow, Wednesday, January 3 at 6:30 pm, the
Planning Commission will hold a public hearing
and review the Draft Housing Element, make
a recommendation to the City Council on the
Draft Zoning Ordinance Amendments, and Draft Initial
Study Mitigated Negative Declaration (ISMND).

Tuesday, January 16 at 5:30 pm, City Council will hold a public hearing and
review the first reading of the Zoning Ordinance Amendments, review the
Draft Housing Element and the Initial Study Mitigated Negative Declaration
(ISMND). Note the earlier than usual start time.

Wednesday, January 17 at 6:30 pm is the regular monthly Planning
Commission meeting.

Monday, January 22 at 6:30 pm, the City Council will review
the second reading of the Zoning Ordinance Amendments, and the Draft
Housing Element. Also at this meeting, the City Council will hold a public
hearing on the appeal by Thompson Dorfman Partners of the Planning
Commission’s decision to deny the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA) Class 32 Exemption for the Mallard Pointe project.

We invite interested residents to attend the meetings in person or via Zoom.

The January issue of Belvedere Breeze will be published on Friday, January 26.
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